
Madeline Zima and Joel David
Moore Are #Stuck

By  Courtney
Omernick

A one-night stand between Holly (Madeline Zima) and Guy (Joel
David Moore) turns into the two of them spending more time
together than they’d like. After Holly leaves Guy’s place, she
realizes that she left her car at the bar and needs a ride
from Guy. After getting on the highway, the two realize that
they will have to make small talk for the next few hours as
there is a huge traffic jam backing them up for miles.

Should you see it: If you like romantic comedies and watching
how relationships unfold, then this is the film for you. The
film also features plenty of breakout stars such as Madeline
Zima, Joel David Moore, Abraham Benrubi, and more!
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Who to take: This romantic comedy would be great to see with
your girlfriends or your boyfriend.

How can you end a short term relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes, we get ourselves involved with the wrong people at
the wrong time. And, because there are feelings involved with
every  relationship  you  have,  no  matter  how  short,  it’s
important to end it tactfully and as politely as you can.
Below are some tips you can use when looking to end a short
term relationship.

1.  Determine  whether  or  not  you  want  to  pursue  the
relationship: Give yourself some time to really think about
how you feel. You wouldn’t want to end the relationship only
to beg for the other person to come back a few days later.

Related: Mario Lopez Admits to One Night Stand with Pop Star

2. Do not give false excuses or apologize: If there truly is
nowhere for this relationship to go but down the tubes, it’s
best that you not dance around the issue. Don’t give the old
fashioned  excuse,  “it’s  not  you,  it’s  me.”  And,  don’t
apologize.  These  are  your  true  feelings.

Related: Mila Kunis and Ashton Kutcher Welcome a Baby Girl

3. Honesty is the best policy: When all else fails, honesty is
the best policy. When the other person is clearly more into
the relationship than you are, simply say, “I’m going to be
honest with you…” and let the truth flow from there.

How  have  you  ended  a  short  term  relationship?  Share  your
stories in the comments!
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